BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY August 29, 2019 9:00 A.M. MAYOR'S OFFICE – 201 S. UNION STREET, DELPHI, INDIANA 46923 WORK SESSION

Mayor Evans called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. Members Dick Bradshaw, Shane Evans, and Karyl Traeger were in attendance.

The Board reviewed Bacon Fest and discussed ways in which things ran well and items which could be improved upon. Mayor Evans informed the Board microsurfacing should be started September 4 – depending on the weather. Mayor Evans informed the Board water line installation across Carrollton Road should begin September 9 with it being advertised the roadway will be closed until September 20. Th Board discussed new businesses in town and new property owners as well as building owners who should be contacted for the façade grant administered by the city.

Mayor Shane Evans

Dick Bradshaw

Leanne Aldrich, Attest